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Your reference         February 19, 2025 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

RSVGPF NOW HIRING EXPERIENCED DRIVERS 

February 19, 2025 – Kingstown: The Royal Saint Vincent and the Grenadines Police Force 

(RSVGPF) is actively seeking skilled and experienced drivers to join its ranks immediately. 

We encourage dedicated individuals between the ages of 25 and 35 with at least five (5) years of 

experience operating trucks and heavy equipment to apply. This is your opportunity to serve your 

country, support national security, and make a meaningful impact. 

Interested candidates should visit the Human Resource Office at Central Police Station, 

Kingstown, Saint Vincent to receive further details and submit your application. 

For more information, call Police Control at (784) 457-1211 and request extension 4887 for the 

Human Resource Department. 

Your expertise is needed now—join us and make a difference! 

- END - 
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